
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for September 5, 2024 

PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

 

HERE IS THE SCHOOL STAFF LIST FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

Principal  Mr. John Airhart 
Administrative Asst.  Mrs. Rhonda Annen 
Bilingual Admin. Asst. & Admission Specialist  Mrs. Kate Wertman 
KA    Mrs. Mandy Penland 
KB    Mrs. Richelle Glodde 
1A    Mrs. Mary Jo Sirohman 
1B    Ms. Maria Birone 
2A    Mrs. Jane Vogel 
2B    Mrs. Megan Mulloy 
3      Mr. Zachary Stallings 
4 Mr. Cody Davis 
5 Mr. Evan Mayle 
PK    Mrs. Crystal Kuharski 
Teacher Aides:   Mrs. Julia Blaquez 
  Mrs. Rocio Perez 
  Mrs. Marybeth Flinner 
  Mrs. Gina Farelli 
  Mrs. Tammy Gawlak 
  Ms. Mandy Cifre 
  Ms. Amber Brady 
Cafeteria Manager:  Mrs. Jillian Price 
Cafeteria Workers:  Mrs. Lindsey Waggoner 
  Mrs. Lynn Myers 
Custodians:   Mrs. Melissa Trainer 
  Mr. Steven Dumeny 
Title I Tutors: Mrs. Michelle Mahoney 
  Ms. Marissa Bowers 
  Mrs. Amy Borland 
  Dr. Sylvera Greene 
Auxiliary Clerk Mrs. Darlene Lovaty 
School Counselor    Mrs. Hannah Agudelo 
     Mrs. Erin Stropki 
Religion Teacher Gr 3   Sr. Diane 
Religion Teacher Grs. 4 & 5   Sr. Martha 
PE Teacher  Mr. Joe Moauro 
Music Teacher  Mrs. Lisa Putman 
Speech Pathologist  Mrs. Kelly Morreale 

BEGINNING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR-We welcomed back 
175 smiling faces on Wednesday, August 21,2024.  We 
hope that everyone has a great school year.   

BUS SITUATION 

We apologize for the inconvenience that the busing situation has 
caused our families, however we have no control over it.  We are 
completely at Canton City School’s mercy in the bus routing  We 
will keep you up to date with any new information we receive.  
Please be patient! 

FIRST ALL SCHOOL MASS 

Our first all school Mass will be tomorrow, Sept 
6th at 8:30am.  Please remember that all K-5 
students are to wear their Mass uniform to 
school tomorrow.   


